Quitman Fire Protection District 1
Board Meeting Minutes
August 9, 2022
Quitman Fire Station

The Quitman Fire Protection District Board held its regular monthly meeting August 9, 2022 at
5:30 pm at the central fire station. In attendance was John Kavanaugh, Joel Burnum, Chief Philip
Brown, Kelly Anderson, Bill Jimmerson and Jim Justice. Public present was Kevin Spencer. The
financial report was read, Joel made a motion to accept the report as read, Jim seconded, motion
carried. The monthly bills were reviewed. Bill made a motion to pay the bills. Jim seconded, all
were in favor. July’s meeting minutes were read, Joel made a motion to accept the minutes, Bill
seconded the motion, motion carried.

Old business: Trucks and equipment are in good working order. Repairs are being made to
Engine 1 due to a minor accident.

New business: The board discussed making the Ruston Daily Leader its official journal. Jim
made the motion to approve the adoption of the Ruston Daily Leader as the departments
official journal, Bill seconded the motion. All were in favor.

The Board made a proposal to make the Fire Chief a full-time position. Presently it is a part-time,
32 hours per week position. The board decided to research the requirements and discuss at next
month’s meeting.

Joel made a motion to adjourn, Jim seconded the motion. Meeting adjourned. Next month’s
meeting will be September 8 2022.

John R. Kavanaugh, Chairman



